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Thursday 18th April 2024 

From the Principal, 
 

Congratulations School Captains  
Ehaan and Jasmine have been elected by their peers as School Captains for 

2024. They will have a busy week ahead with lots of events around ANZAC Day 

and the commencement of our School Tours. They are the main event in this 

fortnight’s newsletter. 

We are Jasmine and Ehaan the School Captains for 2024. It is a big challenge 
and we are excited to be in the role but also a bit scared about our new 
position.   We think it is important for everyone to feel safe at our schools and 
we especially want to work together to make bullying a thing of the past at 
KPS. The other thing we are passionate about is that students take 
responsibility for looking after equipment that they borrow. We have already 
visited classrooms to talk about these two things.  We also want our students 
to respect our environment by placing rubbish in the bins, caring for play 
equipment and respecting our garden spaces. We have already had a 
conversation with Paul to get things ready for a late May planting. Our next 
project will be identify an additional Monday club. We will back with a update 

in the May 16th edition of the newsletter. 
 

Principals Message  
Firstly, a big welcome back to our families staff and students and an extra big welcome to people joining our school. 
We had some terrific events at the end of Term 1 (Harmony Day, Bike Day, Athletics sports and Badge Ceremony).  We 
did have a compacted term as it was only nine weeks and we did have to clear a couple of weeks to run NAPLAN. 
 

Anyway, we have a special event next Tuesday for Grades 4-6 with our annual trip to the 1000 Steps in Ferntree Gully. 
The excursion involves a couple of aspects. Firstly, our students make the climb to the top of the 1000 steps which in 
itself is a fairly big achievement. We then join with local schools in a ceremony commemorating ANZAC Day in the 
picnic area at the base of the steps.  As with all events we expect (and always get) brilliant behaviour from Kingsbury 
Kids. 
 

Continued next page…. 
 

 

We are a Child Safe School. 
All children have the right to feel safe and to learn. 

We are committed to protecting the wellbeing of students in our care. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Monday 22nd April  Assembly, 3.00pm 
Tuesday 23rd April   School Tours, 10.00am 
     1000 Steps Excursions, Years 4-6 students only 
Wednesday 24th April  Curriculum Day—School Closed—No students required at school 
Thursday 25th April  ANZAC Day—Public Holiday, School Closed—No students required at school 
Monday 29th April   Assembly, 3.00pm 
Tuesday 30th April   School Tours, 10.00am 
Wednesday 1st May  Playgroup, 9.00am—11.00am 
     Uniform shop open for sales, 9.00am—10.00am 
Monday 6th May   Assembly, 3.00pm 
Tuesday 7th May   School Tours, 10.00am 
Wednesday 8th May  Playgroup, 9.00am—11.00am 



From the Principal (continued) 
 

Some quick reminders 
 April 24th is a Pupil Free Day and students will not be required at school on the day. TheirCare will be 

running a service so please contact them directly if you need child care on the day. 
 April 25th is Anzac Day and is a Public Holiday. 
 Uniform Shop is open 9.00 am on a Wednesday if you need to purchase any new items for the chillier 

months. 
 
I Can Statements  
In next fortnights edition (May 2nd) we will feature our complete set of ‘I can‘ statements for classroom teachers 
and specialist teachers. These are the documents that we use to communicate our learning Intentions to students 
and for kids to get a sense of how they are going with their learning.  
 

The other purpose is to give guidance to parents about the type of conversations you can have at home with 
students to support their learning. 
 

Don’t forget if you  have any questions about the classroom or specialist programs then contact the office and 
arrange a meeting with your child’s teacher.  
 
All the best, 
Brett Millott 
Principal 
 

 



We're pleased to announce our participation in the WOW (Walk or Wheel Once a 
Week) program, in collaboration with the City of Darebin. What's WOW?  

It's our initiative to promote walking or wheeling to school every Friday, starting 
19th April until 14th June. Each class will track their participation on a WOW wall  
calendar,  competing for the prestigious Golden Boot Award! 

Why WOW? Along with the Council, we want to encourage healthy habits and    
reduce traffic congestion around the school. By walking, riding, scooting, or skating to school, students not 
only improve their health but also contribute to road safety awareness. 

Speaking of road safety, let's brush up on some important tips: 

 Use 'Stop, Look, Listen, and Think' before crossing the road. 

 Slow down near driveways. 

 Always exit the car on the kerb side for safety. 

Let's make every Friday a WOW day, promoting health, safety, and community spirit! 








